
NETCENTS TECHNOLOGY PROVIDES 
ADDITIONAL DETAIL TO THE AUDITOR 
CHANGE 

Vancouver, British Columbia – February 16, 2022 – NetCents Technology Inc. (CSE: NC) (FSE: 

26N) (OTC: NTTCF) (“NetCents” or the “Company“), a cryptocurrency payments company, 

announces today that its board of directors has approved a change of auditors to Antares 

Professional Corporation, Chartered Professional Accountants (“PKF Antares”). After several 

investor inquiries regarding its audit, NetCents would like to provide some additional detail.  Prior 

to the board of directors deciding to change auditors, the Company received several 

communications from Davidson & Company LLP (“Davidson”), the accounting firm which was 

originally engaged to complete the audit. The last communication confirmed that Davidson did 

not have the staffing capacity to be in a position to complete the Company’s audit in a reasonable 

time period without further delays.    

Because of the already extensive delay in completing the audit, the board of directors determined 

further delay would be contrary to the best interests of the Company and its investors, and made 

the decision to engage PKF Antares to replace Davidson to complete the audit.   

 

About Us 

 

NetCents Technology Inc., the transactional hub for all cryptocurrency payments, equips forward- 

thinking businesses with the technology to seamlessly integrate cryptocurrency processing into 

their payment model without taking on the risk or volatility of the crypto market. NetCents 

Technology is registered as a Money Services Business (MSB) with FINTRAC. 

 

For more information, please visit the corporate website at www.net-cents.com or contact 

Investor Relations: investor@net-cents.com. 

NetCents Technology Inc. 

"Clayton Moore" 
 
Clayton Moore, CEO, Founder and Director 
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